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Happy Anniversary! 

 I have been studying in TWGHs Wong Yee Jar Jat Memorial Primary School for 

almost four years.  This year is our school’s 15
th

 anniversary.  I am proud of being 

a student of this school.  

 This school is like a big family.  The relationship between students is very 

close.  Students like to help one another.  All teachers have great passion to 

educate us and build up a warm studying environment.  Therefore, everyone 

atschoolisalways wearing asmileall the time. 

 These three years were very important to my life.  I learnt a lot of knowledge 

and made many good friends in this school.  I love this school very much!  I wish 

my school every success in the coming years. 


